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We of Interfaith Earthkeepers are deeply concerend that this bill and it's amendments 

will circumvent our very helpful Land use pollicies here  in Oregon.  Please do not 

pass this bill as written.   Thank you all for all the work you are doing to keep our 

land, ports, earth, avilable to thier highest use for Oregonians.   Sue Craig, Co Chair 

Interfaith Earthkeepers. 


